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To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms             2021 

 

SMALL OR SICK 12 Deborah, Isaac, Jesse, Jovan, Moses K, Moses O, Phiona, Rihanna, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel, Sarah.   BABIES 17 Benedict, Daphine, Ella, Elukamu, Emmanuel, Esther, 

Irene, John, Joseph, Joshua T, Maria, Moses M, Patricia, Precious, Rebecca, Robert, Victoria,   TODDLERS 32 Alibert (Returned for a season), Arnold, Augustine, Benjamin, Brandon, 

Brighton, Dison, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Ivan, James, Jane, John S, Jonathan, Joy, Judith, Lukas, Lydia K, Lydia F (Returned for a season), Mercy, Naume, Noreen, Patience(Returned for a 
season) Paul, Peter,    Rebecca, Robinson, Samuel (I), Samuel (S), Timothy T, Timothy (W), Trevor.   New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined) 

 

WELCOME HOME MINISTRIES -AFRICA, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA, 92822    Director   Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050   email: LMSydo@gmail.com 

Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda.        Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com       Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org) 
FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts 

 
Climbing a tree to see cows going by the home.  

  
New blankets from sewing ladies in Corona CA. 

 
 Bakali, a three-year-old boy needing our help. 

 Some of our girls in their new cute dresses. 

 
Samaritan Purse Boxes from Calvary Chapel.  

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family, 

     October was a busy month with 3 of us from 
California and one from the Netherlands to visit. 
We were able to bring over in total 30 bags X 50lb 
of much needed supplies for the orphanage and 
some of the needed things for the new medical 
clinic. We really appreciate all who sew for us. This 
trip it was mostly lovely blankets from St Johns in 
Corona, and dresses and blankets from Calvary 
Chapel in Yorba Linda who also from a fund raiser 
sent us with a lot of new clothes, shoes and school 
supplies. We were able to take many shoes to the 
children in the village who had none. We really 
appreciate all your wonderful help and generosity. 

    The clinic preparations are moving ahead as the  

Covid restrictions on our building crew are lifted 
and also the timber is now dry enough to have the 
doors, furniture and cabinets built, beds and other 
things on order. While we wait to be ready to open 
our gardener is supplying the orphanage and many 
struggling families with fresh vegetables he grew. 

    Pictured on the left is a young boy who has been 
suffering a lot with starvation and is in a hospital. 
He is receiving from us formula, also milk, eggs, 
peanut butter powder and clothes and treatment for 
when he is very sick. The hospital cannot afford it. 

    The home is doing well with the children only 
having a few sniffles. All the staff are doing a   
wonderful job of loving and caring for them all. 

    Thank you for your love and support. We really 
appreciate how you come along aside us with your 
end of year giving to help us head into the new 
year of 2022 which is quickly approaching. 

Blessings from Mandy, 
and Your Welcome Home Family. 
Remember  https://smile.amazon.com/ch/33-0627579 

 
Big baby’s breakfast- before the mess. 

 
New blankets from a Calvary Chapel friend. 

 
Some of our older boys with their new shoes!! 

 
Modelling some new clothes from fund raiser. 


